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Rosenberg Corey

From: Dave Cutler <davekcutler@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:52 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: HB 2004! Support tenants' rights to live here and contribute to our state!

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,  

  

I am a homeowner. I belong in Oregon, and my friends and family who are renters belong here too. I am a part 
of your community and our housing is not an option. We need to lift the ban on state-wide rent control. You 
must be accountable to your constituents and help us all continue to be able to afford to live here! 

 

Dave Cutler 


